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I would like to thank all the 
members who voted for me, I look 
forward to exciting times ahead.  A 
fresh  start for all.  I would also like 
to welcome our new committee 
members old and new,  with all 
their knowledge and experience 
I find myself in good hands and 
hope not to be a thorn in their 
sides.  

I am looking forward to our upcoming ‘pay and 
take away’ exhibition in a few weeks, and then 
it is our Christmas party.  Fish and chips and for 
the big kids Secret Santa.  

Some of us will be lucky enough to be 
joining Lesley in her latest Colour and 
Composition workshop and gaining 
some useful tips.   
 
I tried to get our Thursday group free 
tea and biscuits, but sad to say I was 
out voted.  So I would like to thank the 
members that do put a donation in the 

bowl on a Thursday as it goes towards paying 
for the electricity bill as well. 

Take care everyone and keep painting

Regards
Tom.

President Tom Trower ~ Email: southcanterburyartsociety@gmail.com ~ Web: southcanterburyart society.org.nz ~ FB: South Canterbury Art Society

A few words from our President

southcanterburyartsociety.org.nz

Please Note: South Canterbury Arts Society  New Bank Account Number:
Kiwibank  --- Acc. No. 38-9026-0004684-00

Our New Committee

President: Tom Trower
Vice President: Lesley Brown
Secretary: Ynes Guevara
Treasurer: Linda Anderson

•	 Helen Willcock
•	 Pauline Pulford
•	 Trisha Garrett
•	 Rachel Ratten
•	 Tracey Guilford

The Summer Exhibition 
•	 Pay and take away
•	 7th and 8th December  
•	 $25 for half a board and $50 for a whole board.  

•	 Hang your own art, and also take a turn on the desk.  

•	 Receiving day Friday the 6th December, from 9amto 2pm

Christmas get together 
•	 18th December at 6pm at Art rooms 

•	 Fish and chips.  / Mystery gift Art item under $10



Meal voucher was...
Lynda Merrilees

Winner
of the:

An apology to 
Jude Mchauchlan 

for not having a photo of 
her winning painting in 

the last newsletter. 
Mixed media.

We enjoyed an Acrylic workshop 
with Lesley Brown on the 12th October

Welcoming  
New SCAS Members
•	 Maree Handey
•	 Anne Smith
•	 Paula Vou 
•	 SD & RT Hansen (couple) 
•	 F Colan (student)

A big thank you to Brent and Katie Hopkins, for the donation of books  
from their father; Stan Hopkins (Past SCAS President)


